REPORT OF THE
EXECUTIVE SUBCOMMITTEE
OF THE
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

August 8, 2014

Co-Chairs:

We, your Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 10:00 a.m. on
Thursday, August 7, 2014 in Room 205 of the State Capitol.

Director Marty Garrity updated the subcommittee on the security measures at the Big MAC
Building and the State Capitol grounds.

Representative Jeremy Gillam proposed to the subcommittee the need for consultant contract
services to provide a review of the statewide networking services for the K-12 school districts.
Senator Jonathan Dismang made a motion to authorize Representative Gillam to proceed
with the Request for Proposal to obtain pricing and services to support and manage the
statewide K-12 networking. The motion was seconded and carried without objection.

Director Marty Garrity presented her Director’s Report to the subcommittee. She briefed the
subcommittee on the Legislative Council Rules for filing ISP's. Proposals must be filed with the
Executive Secretary at least six (6) days before the meeting at which they are to be considered.
New proposals shall not be accepted by the Legislative Council after the August meeting of the
second year of the biennium.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Senator Bill Sample Representative Terry Rice
Senate Chair House Vice Co-Chair



